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October 10, 2024

Town of Ledyard

Planning and Zoning Commission

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Planning
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway

Ledyard, CT 06339

RE: Pending Special Permit, Site Plan and Coastal Site Plan Review Application of
Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC
1737 and 1761 Connecticut Route 12, Ledyard, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Burdick:

Pursuant to authority granted in Section 8-7d of the Connecticut General Statutes, the
Applicant hereby grants the Town of Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission an extension to
December 18, 2024, to complete the public hearing with respect to the above referenced
applications. Based upon the high level of interest in these applications by members of the public,
testimony by both the applicant’s experts and members of the public, the public hearing process is
likely to continue until that date.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Very truly yours

HBH/rmb
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